
To participate, the Veteran must be invited by their family
member and bring proof of service which may include:

Student’s Name   
Grade 
Family Member 
Phone 

Broward County Public Schools
is pleased to celebrate

with a complimentary breakfast
Tuesday, November 12, 2024

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, invites family members (parents,
grandparents, siblings, aunts, uncles, etc.) of students who are United States Veterans or

active military to enjoy a free breakfast with their student at select schools, sponsored by
the Food and Nutrition Services Department. We would like to thank you for your service.

U.S. Uniformed Services ID Card
U.S. Uniformed Service Retired ID Card
Current Leave and Earnings Statement (LES)
Veterans Organization Card (American Legion or VFW)
Photograph of yourself in uniform
Wear your uniform 
DD214
Citation or commendation

*Only one of these is required to participate.

OUR VETERANS

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability,
gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation. The School Board
also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment

complaint may call the Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department & District's Equity Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator
at 754-321-2150 or email eeo@browardschools.com. Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities

Act Amendments Act of2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities/ADACompliance Departmentat 754.321.2150 or email
eeo@browardschools.com. browardschools.com

You must RSVP by Wednesday, October 9, 2024, so the Cafeteria Manger can order the
ingredients, and so your school can let you know your student’s breakfast time. 

Breakfast is available at select Broward County Public Schools.


